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      The Greater Kansas City Chapter of Coalition of Black Trade Unionists 
will host a 

“Common Sense Economics” 
Mass Incarceration Training 

on Saturday, August 8, 2015, starting at 10:00 AM. This training session will be held 
at the UAW Local #249 union hall, 8040 NE 69 Hwy, Pleasant Valley, MO 64068. 
 

The AFL-CIO Midwest Gold Team members will facilitate this free training 
session, which is a three (3) hours session. 
 
**Common Sense Economics (CSE) is a flexible organizing tool built in the shape of a 
curriculum for mass education. CSE is intended to be shared, modified and flexible. It’s 
designed for all workers (union or nonunion) to understand why this economy is not 
working for working people and that the economy is not inevitable, but is shaped by 
policy. The tool’s main goal is to immediately connect people to action and put workers in 
the driver’s seat to start changing the direction of this economy.** 

http://www.aflcio.org/About/Common-Sense-Economics 
 

Jocelyn Woodards 
Community Engagement – Midwestern Region 
GOLD Team 
Campaigns Department 
National AFL-CIO 
414.520.0344 cell 
jwoodards@aflcio.org 
 
If time allow, there may be a discussion on RTW (Right To Work) for the 
upcoming Missouri VETO session. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Neal Byers, President 
Greater Kansas City Chapter of C.B.T.U. 
 


